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Secretary of State attends dedication service at St Anne’s Cathedral 
Sunday 12 October 2008 

The RUC George Cross Foundation provides a valuable service in keeping alive the 
memory of the brave men and women within the policing family who have paid the ultimate sacrifice, 
Secretary of State Shaun Woodward said today. 

Attending a service at St Anne’s Cathedral, Belfast, to dedicate a stained glass window to the RUC GC Shaun 
Woodward paid tribute to the important work of The Foundation.  

He said: “It is a great honour for everyone to join in the dedication at St Anne’s.  We have a 
special opportunity today to remember all the brave men and women who gave their lives to 
protect the community.  This unique window gives us all a chance to reflect on the 
extraordinary sacrifice of these officers.” 
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